
Barrow in Furness Borough Council 10 October 2016 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION 
REQUEST  
 
Your request has now been considered and I can confirm that 
Barrow Borough Council has not closed any buildings in which we 
provided a service since 2010, except where service provision still 
exists and has been relocated to other Council premises. 
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_111  

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_111#incoming-879488
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